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PUBLIC NOTICE





Pursuant to 33 U.S.C. 1314 and M.G.L. c. 21 pp. 26-53, notice is given of a 401 Water Quality Certification Application for “Lakewood Heights” roadway crossing BVW, by Brian Boyle, Trustee of West Parish Realty Trust, 3 Brittany Lane, Atkinson, NH on 65 Bear Hill Road in Merrimac, Ma. for a 15 lot residential subdivision.  Additional information may be obtained from the Applicant listed above at 603-362-4175.


Written comments should be sent to DEP Northeast Regional Office, Division of Wetlands and Waterways, 205A. Lowell Street, Wilmington, Ma.  01801  within twenty-one days of this notice.  Any group of ten persons, any aggrieved person, or any governmental body or private organization with a mandate to protect the environment who submits written comments may appeal the Department’s Certification.  Failure to submit written comments before the end of the public comment period may result in the waiver of any right to an adjudicatory hearing.





